
From: Brown, Walter A -FS
To: Hooley, Camela -FS
Subject: FW: HD Mountain travesty
Date: Sunday, May 24, 2020 11:33:35 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: jai cross < >
Sent: Saturday, May 23, 2020 4:25 PM
To: Brown, Walter A -FS <walter.brown@usda.gov>
Subject: HD Mountain travesty

I am surprised and shocked that the Forest Service is proposing a gas line through a roadless area in the HD Mountains. This is a beautiful range with abundant animal life, magnificent scenery, and irreplaceable old growth ponderosas. The laws protecting such roadless preserves specifically prohibit such a
development project. I ask that you use your influence to ensure that the HD Mountains receive the full protection as stipulated in the Colorado Roadless Rule.

Thank you for your consideration.

jai cross
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